
LAWRENCE PARK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BUDGET MEETING 

 
October 26, 2020 

 
Present:  Pres. J. Cabaday, VP. T. Benovic, Commissioner F. Mussett, Commissioner E. 
Gerardine, Commissioner J. Golden, Twp. Secretary C. Cunningham, Twp. Accountant 
Linda Bliley   
 
President J. Cabaday called the 2020 Budget Work Session Meeting to order at 5:31 p.m. 
and waived the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Commissioner Cabaday asked for a motion to hire Joseph Douglas as a seasonal part-time 
maintenance worker at $10 per hour. Commissioner F. Mussett motioned to hire Joseph 
Douglas; Commissioner T. Benovic seconded the motion and the motion carried with 
Joseph Golden abstaining. 
 
Commissioner F. Mussett presented his proposed 2021 budget items for both the 
Township Buildings and Fire Department. 
 
Commissioner E. Gerardine presented his proposed 2021 Streets budget items.  
 
Commissioner T. Benovic presented and discussed the proposed 2021 items for the Parks 
and Recreation Department as well as the Police Department. 
 
Commissioner J. Cabaday presented the 2021 Sanitation Budget due to the vacancy of a 
Commissioner in charge of the Sanitation Department.   
 
Commissioner J. Cabaday present her proposed amounts for the 2021 Administration 
Department and is in process of completing the Sewers Budget. 
 
A meeting will be held on Monday, November 9th to complete the preliminary budget 
numbers. 
 

Commission E. Gerardine motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 p.m., seconded by 
Commissioner T. Benovic and the motion carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Cindy Jo Cunningham 
Township Secretary 


